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Values @ home
Our value for November is Freedom. This value is about how we have 
the opportunity to make our own choices, but it is also about the 
responsibility we have to others to make the right ones. It is a particularly 
interesting value to focus on as we enter another lockdown. The children 
will be learning about people around the world who do not share the 
freedoms we have, and the older children will also be discussing how 
this relates to Remembrance Day.

November 2024 - Freedom

Our Friends in Kenya
Sometimes it is easy to take for granted the fact that we have the 
freedom to go to school and have an education. The Send My Friend 
to School charity estimates that there are around 37 million children in 
the world who aren’t able to go to school.

Visit the Happy House website to find out more about the lives of the 
children we sponsor. We regularly send and receive letters from the 
team there. At Christmas we will be raising money again to support 
this fantastic charity!    https://www.childrenofwatamu.net/

Make a butterfly!
Our symbol for freedom is a butterfly. Try 
this simple butterfly craft to make your own.  

Take a sheet of kitchen towel and fold it into 
quarters. Dip the corners into different 
colours of food colouring or use a cotton bud 
to add drops.  Open out the towel and leave 
to dry before scrunching the middle together 
inside a peg.  Use straws or pipe cleaners to 
attach feelers and stick to your window to let 
the light shine through.
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